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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

1.            Favor BILL  HALPIN Although I don't know the outcome of the vote, I am glad to see that the 
County tried to make the assessments proportional to the services being 
received by each parcel.  This was not the case in 2018 for LMD 37.  All 
parcels were assessed the same amount even though only 40% receive 
services.
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